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Sweetshop of Dreams
"[A] heartwarming story a la Bridget Jones' Diary with a twistColgan
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folds in a colorful cast of characters and whips up an easy, sweet
read."—USA Today Issy Randall can bake. No, Issy can create stunning,
mouthwateringly divine cakes. After a childhood spent in her beloved
Grampa Joe's bakery, Issy has undoubtedly inherited his talent. She's
much better at baking than she is at filing, so when she's laid off
from her desk job and loses her boyfriend, Issy decides to open her
own little café. But she soon learns that her piece-of-cake recipe for
a fresh start might be a little more complicated than throwing some
sugar and butter together. A smart, quirky contemporary confection of
recipes and friendship, Meet Me at the Cupcake Café is about how life
might not always taste like you expect, but there's always room for
dessert! Also by Jenny Colgan: The Loveliest Chocolate Shop in Paris
Sweetshop of Dreams What reviewers are saying about Meet Me At The
Cupcake Café: "A hilarious, fast-paced fantasy about starting over,
perfect for fans of Sophie Kinsella. Absolutely adorable."—Booklist "A
funny novel about friendship, food and love "—Kirkus "A delightful
story warm, funny and well-written."—Fresh Fiction "Absolutely
adorable charming an endearing, delightful read"—Silver's Reviews

An Island Christmas
Discover this summer's most irregular love story . . . Connie's smart.
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She's funny. But when it comes to love, she's only human. As a
brilliant mathematician with bright red hair - Connie's used to being
considered a little unusual. But when she's recruited for a top-secret
code-breaking project, nothing can prepare her for working with
someone quite as peculiar as Luke. From the Sunday Times bestselling
author Jenny Colgan comes a charmingly quirky tale of love, friendship
. . . and the possible obliteration of mankind. 'Quirky, funny and
romantic' Sophie Kinsella 'A riotous cocktail of geeks' Matt Haig,
author of The Humans 'It's not so often that I fall so completely in
love with a book . . intelligent, funny, moving and beautiful' Rowan
Coleman, author of The Memory Book 'Joyous, suspenseful, poignant,
funny, heart-breaking, and above all else, a pleasure to read' Claire
North, author of The First Fifteen Lives of Harry August Jenny Colgan
is the author of numerous bestselling novels, including Christmas at
the Cupcake Café, Little Beach Street Bakery and Welcome to Rosie
Hopkins' Sweetshop of Dreams. As Jenny T. Colgan she has also written
the Doctor Who tie-in novel Dark Horizons and several Doctor Who short
stories.

Christmas at Little Beach Street Bakery
“One of the best writers around!” Katie Fforde “Full of down-to-earth
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humour.” Sophie Kinsella Trisha’s bestselling Christmas book will have
you hooked from start to finish - the perfect read as those cold
winter nights draw in.

Art, Context and Criticism
From the New York Times bestselling author of The Café by the
Sea—whose novels are “an evocative, sweet treat” (JOJO MOYES)—comes
this heartwarming holiday novel set on a charming Scottish island. On
the remote Scottish island of Mure, the Christmas season is stark,
windy, and icy—yet incredibly festive and beautiful It's a time for
getting cozy in front of whisky barrel wood fires, and enjoying a dram
and a treacle pudding with the people you love—unless, of course,
you've accidentally gotten pregnant by your ex-boss, and don't know
how to tell him. In the season for peace and good cheer, will Flora
find the nerve to reveal the truth to her nearest and dearest? Will
her erstwhile co-parent Joel think she’s the bearer of glad tidings—or
is this Christmas going to be as bleak as the Highlands in midwinter?
Meanwhile Saif, a doctor and refugee from war-torn Syria is trying to
enjoy his first western Christmas with his sons on this remote island
where he’s been granted asylum. His wife, however, is still missing,
and her absence hangs over what should be a joyful celebration. Can
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the family possibly find comfort and joy without her? Travel to the
beautiful northern edge of the world and join the welcoming community
of Mure for a Highland Christmas you'll never forget! And warm up your
kitchen with bonus recipes for the Little Beach Street Bakery’s
seasonal shortbread, Lanark Blue Scones, and Black Buns.

The Book of Delights
New York Times bestselling author Jenny Colgan returns to the setting
of her beloved Little Beach Street Bakery series for a timely and
heartfelt novel set in a Cornish seaside village. Marisa Rosso can’t
understand why everyone else is getting on with their lives as she
still struggles to get over the death of her beloved grandfather, back
home in Italy. Everyone loses grandparents, right? Why is she taking
it so badly? Retreating further and further from normal life, she
moves to the end of the earth—the remote tidal island of Mount
Polbearne, at the foot of Cornwall, hoping for peace and solitude,
whilst carrying on her job as a registrar, dealing with births,
weddings, and deaths, even as she feels life is passing her by.
Unfortunately—or fortunately?—the solitude she craves proves elusive.
Between her noisy Russian piano-teaching neighbor, the bustle and
community spirit of the tiny village struggling back to life after the
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quarantine, and the pressing need to help save the local bakery, can
Marisa find her joy again at the end of the world?

Know My Name
For fans of Elin Hilderbrand, Jojo Moyes, and Jane Green, Summer at
Little Beach Street Bakery is an irresistible novel—moving and funny,
soulful and sweet—about happiness, heartache, and hope. And recipes. A
thriving bakery. A lighthouse to call home. A handsome beekeeper. A
pet puffin. These are the things that Polly Waterford can call her
own. This is the beautiful life she leads on a tiny island off the
southern coast of England. But clouds are gathering on the horizon. A
stranger threatens to ruin Polly’s business. Her beloved boyfriend
seems to be leading a secret life. And the arrival of a newcomer—a
bereft widow desperately searching for a fresh start—forces Polly to
reconsider the choices she’s made, even as she tries to help her new
friend through grief. Unpredictable and unforgettable, this delightful
novel will make you laugh, cry, and long for a lighthouse of your own.

Sunrise by the Sea
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It’s nearly Christmas and it’s snowing, hard. Deep in the Yorkshire
Moors nestles a tiny hamlet, with a pub at its heart. As the snow
falls, the inn will become an unexpected haven for six people forced
to seek shelter there. From the bestselling author of the “glorious,
heartfelt novel” (Rowan Coleman, New York Times bestselling author) My
One True North. Mary has been trying to get her boss Jack to notice
her for four years, but he can only see the efficient PA she is at
work. Will being holed up with him finally give her the chance she has
been waiting for? Bridge and Luke were meeting for five minutes to set
their divorce in motion. But will getting trapped with each other
reignite too many fond memories—and love? Charlie and Robin were on
their way to a luxury hotel in Scotland for a very special Christmas.
But will the inn give them everything they were hoping to find—and
much more besides? A story about knowing when to hold on and when to
let go, of pushing limits and acceptance, of friendship, love,
laughter, mince pies, and the magic of Christmas.

I Wish It Could Be Christmas Every Day
In the bestselling tradition of Jojo Moyes and Jennifer Weiner, Jenny
Colgan's moving, funny, and unforgettable novel tells the story of a
heartbroken young woman who turns a new page in her life . . . by
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becoming a baker in the town of Cornwall A quiet seaside resort. An
abandoned shop. A small flat. This is what awaits Polly Waterford when
she arrives at the Cornish coast, fleeing a ruined relationship. To
keep her mind off her troubles, Polly throws herself into her favorite
hobby: making bread. But her relaxing weekend diversion quickly
develops into a passion. As she pours her emotions into kneading and
pounding the dough, each loaf becomes better than the last. Soon,
Polly is working her magic with nuts and seeds, chocolate and sugar,
and the local honey—courtesy of a handsome beekeeper. Packed with
laughter and emotion, Little Beach Street Bakery is the story of how
one woman discovered bright new life where she least expected—a
heartwarming, mouthwatering modern-day Chocolat that has already
become a massive international bestseller. Includes 7 Recipes!

The Smitten Kitchen Cookbook
The Bookshop on the Corner
Polly heard a CRASH downstairs. Was it a monster? NO! Was it a spider
alien? NO! It was a little puffin with a broken wing When Polly
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discovers an injured puffin, she and her mummy look after him in their
cottage by the sea. Slowly, Neil's wing heals and Polly must prepare
herself to say goodbye to her new friend. Will she ever see him again?
Perfect for bedtime stories and early readers. From the author of The
Little Beach Street Bakery. Contains recipies, activities and jokes in
addition to the story.

Working Wonders
While Flora struggles with how to inform her ex-boss that she is
carrying his baby, a doctor refugee from war-torn Syria embarks on his
first Christmas season without his wife on the remote Scottish island
of Mure.

Meet Me at the Cupcake Cafe
During World War II, Louis Belk, a young American bomb disposal
sergeant, is sent on a mission to Anchorage, Alaska, to find and
disarm the balloon bombs launched by the Japanese against North
America, a search that leads him to encounters with a variety of
haunting individuals and sends him on a lifelong quest to understand
Page 9/35

Free Reading Little Beach Street Bakery A Novel
the meaning of faith, friendship, trust, and love. A first novel.
Reprint. 25,000 first printing.

Little Beach Street Bakery
LORD OF LA PAMPA
From the New York Times bestselling author of The Bookshop on the
Corner and The Cafe by the Sea comes another enchanting, unforgettable
novel of a woman who makes a fresh start on the beautiful Scottish
Island of Mure—only to discover life has more surprises in store for
her. When Flora MacKenzie traded her glum career in London for the
remote Scottish island of Mure, she never dreamed that Joel—her
difficult, adorable boss—would follow. Yet now, not only has Flora
been reunited with her family and opened a charming café by the sea,
but she and Joel are taking their first faltering steps into romance.
With Joel away on business in New York, Flora is preparing for the
next stage in her life. And that would be…? Love? She’s feeling it.
Security? In Joel’s arms, sure. Marriage? Not open to discussion. In
the meanwhile, Flora is finding pleasure in a magnificent sight:
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whales breaking waves off the beaches of Mure. But it also signals
something less joyful. According to local superstition, it’s an
omen—and a warning that Flora’s future could be as fleeting as the seaspray… A bracing season on the shore sets the stage for Jenny Colgan’s
delightful novel that’s as funny, heartwarming, and unpredictable as
love itself.

Beach House Reunion
In small towns, no one lets the facts get in the way of juicy gossip…
Terri Rayburn is a girl with a reputation. She doesn’t deserve it, but
having grown up on the outskirts of Summer Hill, Virginia, she knows
how small towns work. The only way to deal with vicious gossip is to
ignore it. So she keeps to herself as she runs the summer resort on
Lake Kissel. When she returns home from a short trip to find a
handsome stranger living in her house, she smells a rat. Someone is
trying to fix her up, and she has to admit that Nate Taggert is just
her type. However, Nate is engaged to the daughter of the mayor and
strictly off-limits. Nate and Terri form an unlikely friendship while
he throws himself into life at the lake. As Nate starts to hear rumors
about Terri he’s confused. Knowing how smart, beautiful and strong she
is, he’s determined to discover the source of the gossip. Terri
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doesn’t want to revisit the past, but Nate won’t stop until he
discovers the truth—even if the truth might be more than either of
them can handle. Set in the beloved fictional town of Summer Hill,
Virginia, Met Her Match examines the tensions between the wealthy
townspeople, the summer vacationers and the working-class people who
keep the town and resort running. Told with humor and heart, Met Her
Match is the perfect summer escape.

Resistance Is Futile
Maybe she’s on a photo shoot in Zanzibar. Maybe she’s making people
laugh on TV. But all Chrissy Teigen really wants to do is talk about
dinner. Or breakfast. Lunch gets some love, too. For years, she’s been
collecting, cooking, and Instagramming her favorite recipes, and here
they are: from breakfast all day to John’s famous fried chicken with
spicy honey butter to her mom’s Thai classics. Salty, spicy, saucy,
and fun as sin (that’s the food, but that’s Chrissy, too), these
dishes are for family, for date night at home, for party time, and for
a few life-sucks moments (salads). You’ll learn the importance of
chili peppers, the secret to cheesy-cheeseless eggs, and life tips
like how to use bacon as a home fragrance, the single best way to wake
up in the morning, and how not to overthink men or Brussels sprouts.
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Because for Chrissy Teigen, cooking, eating, life, and love are one
and the same.

A Classical Storybook
“Ross Gay’s eye lands upon wonder at every turn, bolstering my belief
in the countless small miracles that surround us.” —Tracy K. Smith,
Pulitzer Prize winner and U.S. Poet Laureate The winner of the NBCC
Award for Poetry offers up a spirited collection of short lyric
essays, written daily over a tumultuous year, reminding us of the
purpose and pleasure of praising, extolling, and celebrating ordinary
wonders. Ross Gay’s The Book of Delights is a genre-defying book of
essays—some as short as a paragraph; some as long as five pages—that
record the small joys that occurred in one year, from birthday to
birthday, and that we often overlook in our busy lives. His is a
meditation on delight that takes a clear-eyed view of the
complexities, even the terrors, in his life, including living in
America as a black man; the ecological and psychic violence of our
consumer culture; the loss of those he loves. Among Gay’s funny,
poetic, philosophical delights: the way Botan Rice Candy wrappers melt
in your mouth, the volunteer crossing guard with a pronounced tremor
whom he imagines as a kind of boat-woman escorting pedestrians across
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the River Styx, a friend’s unabashed use of air quotes, pickup
basketball games, the silent nod of acknowledgment between black
people. And more than any other subject, Gay celebrates the beauty of
the natural world—his garden, the flowers in the sidewalk, the birds,
the bees, the mushrooms, the trees. This is not a book of how-to or
inspiration, though it could be read that way. Fans of Roxane Gay,
Maggie Nelson, and Kiese Laymon will revel in Gay’s voice, and his
insights. The Book of Delights is about our connection to the world,
to each other, and the rewards that come from a life closely observed.
Gay’s pieces serve as a powerful and necessary reminder that we can,
and should, stake out a space in our lives for delight.

Best Beach Ever
You will love this wonderfully warm and witty novel from Fern Britton,
the Sunday Times bestselling novelist.

Christmas on the Island
From the New York Times bestselling author of Before We Were Yours
comes a heartfelt novel about the bonds of family and the power of
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second chances. When Kate Bowman temporarily moves to her
grandmother’s Missouri farm with her husband and baby son, she learns
that the lessons that most enrich our lives often come unexpectedly.
The family has given Kate the job of convincing Grandma Rose, who’s
become increasingly stubborn and forgetful, to move off her beloved
land and into a nursing home. But Kate knows such a change would break
her grandmother’s heart. Just when Kate despairs of finding answers,
she discovers her grandma’s journal. A beautiful handmade notebook, it
is full of stories that celebrate the importance of family,
friendship, and faith. Stories that make Kate see her life—and her
grandmother—in a completely new way

Tending Roses
Wanted: doctor for small island. Must like boats, the seaside and
having no hope of keeping a secret Lorna lives on the tiny Scottish
island of Mure, a peaceful place where everyone helps their neighbour.
But the local GP is retiring, and nobody wants his job. Mure is too
small and too remote. Far away, in a crowded camp, Saif is treating a
little boy with a badly-cut hand. Saif is a refugee, but he's also a
doctor: exactly what Mure needs. Saif is welcome in Mure, but can he
forget his past? Over one summer, Saif will find a place to call home,
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and Lorna's life will change forever.

The Endless Beach
The New York Times bestselling author of 500 Miles from You tells the
hilarious and heartwarming story of twin sisters who set out to London
in hopes of leaving their mark on the world, in this “gorgeous,
glorious, uplifting” novel (Marian Keyes). They may be twins, but
Lizzie and Penny Berry are complete opposites. Penny is the life of
the party—loud and outrageous, while quiet and thoughtful Lizzy is
often left out of the crowd. The one trait they do share is a longing
to do something spectacular with their lives, and as far as these two
are concerned, there’s no better place to make their dreams come true
than London. Presented with a once-in-a-lifetime house-sit at their
grandmother’s home in a very desirable London neighborhood, it finally
seems like Lizzie and Penny are a step closer to the exciting
cosmopolitan life they’ve always wanted. But the more time they spend
in the big city, they quickly discover it’s nothing like they
expected. They may have to dream new dreams…but are they up to the
challenge?
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Christmas at Little Beach Street Bakery
Met Her Match
An English professor struggling for tenure discovers that her exfiancé has just become the president of her college—and her new
boss—in this whip-smart modern retelling of Jane Austen’s classic
Persuasion. Anne Corey is about to get schooled. An English professor
in California, she’s determined to score a position on the coveted
tenure track at her college. All she’s got to do is get a book deal,
snag a promotion, and boom! She’s in. But then Adam Martinez—her first
love and ex-fiancé—shows up as the college’s new president. Anne
should be able to keep herself distracted. After all, she’s got a book
to write, an aging father to take care of, and a new romance
developing with the college’s insanely hot writer-in-residence. But no
matter where she turns, there’s Adam, as smart and sexy as ever. As
the school year advances and her long-buried feelings begin to
resurface, Anne begins to wonder whether she just might get a second
chance at love. Funny, smart, and full of heart, this modern ode to
Jane Austen’s classic explores what happens when we run into the
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demons of our pastand when they turn out not to be so bad, after all.

Polly and the Puffin
The New York Times bestselling author and “skilled storyteller who
never lets her readers down” (Huffington Post) returns to her beloved
Beach House series with this “authentic, generous, and heartfelt”
(Mary Kay Andrews, New York Times bestselling author) tale of new
beginnings, resilience, and one family’s enduring love. Cara Rutledge
returns to her Southern home on the idyllic Isle of Palms. Comforting
in its familiarity, it is still rife with painful memories. Only
through reconnecting with family, friends, and the rhythms of the
lowcountry can Cara let go of the past and open herself to the
possibility of a new career and love. Meanwhile, her niece Linnea, a
recent college graduate with an uncertain future, leaves her historic
home in Charleston, with all its entitlement and expectations, and
heads to her aunt’s beach house. On the island, she is free to join
the turtle team, learn to surf, and fall in love. Remembering the
lessons of her beloved grandmother, Lovie, the original “turtle lady,”
Linnea rediscovers a meaningful purpose to her life and finds the
courage she needs to break from tradition. In “this tender and
openhearted novel of familial expectations, new boundaries, and the
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power of forgiveness” (Booklist), three generations of the Rutledge
family gather together to find the strength, love, and commitment to
break destructive family patterns and to forge new bonds that will
endure long beyond one summer reunion.

Cravings
-- Meet Me at the Cupcake Caf?

By the Book
Don't miss Jenny's gorgeous new novel - FIVE HUNDRED MILES FROM YOU is
available to pre-order now 'Nobody does cosy, get-away-from-it-all
romance like Jenny Colgan' Sunday Express
___________________________________ In a Cornish coastal village, a
tiny bakery serves the best hot chocolate you can possibly imagine
Snuggle up and escape with Jenny Colgan 'An evocative, sweet treat'
Jojo Moyes 'Gorgeous, glorious, uplifting' Marian Keyes 'A cracker the must-read this festive season' Sun 'Irresistible' Jill Mansell
'Just lovely' Katie Fforde 'Naturally funny, warm-hearted' Lisa Jewell
'A gobble-it-all-up-in-one-sitting kind of book' Mike Gayle
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__________________________________ It's Christmas Mount Polbearne - a
time for family, friends and feasting. Polly Waterford loves running
the Little Beach Street Bakery. She's at her happiest when she's
creating delicious treats and the festive season always inspires her
to bake and knead something extra special for the village residents.
In fact, the only thing she loves more than her bakery is curling up
with her gorgeous boyfriend, Huckle. She's determined that this
Christmas is going to be their best one yet, but life doesn't always
work out as planned When Polly's best friend Kerensa turns up with a
secret that threatens the life Polly and Huckle have built together,
the future begins to look uncertain. And then a face from Polly's past
reappears and things become even more complicated. Polly can usually
find solace in baking but she has a feeling that's not going to be
enough this time. Can she get things back on track so that everyone
has a merry Christmas? ____________________ Why readers ADORE Jenny
Colgan 'Jenny Colgan has a way of writing that makes me melt inside'
'Her books are so good I want to start over as soon as I have
finished' 'There's something so engaging about her characters and
plots' 'Her books are like a big, warm blanket' 'Her stories are just
so fabulous' 'She brings her settings and characters so vividly to
life' 'The woman is just magic'
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The World Made Straight
NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE STARRING NOAH WYLE, JEREMY IRVINE, MINKA
KELLY, ADELAIDE CLEMENS, STEVE EARLE, AND HALEY JOEL OSMENT. "ONE OF
THE MAJOR WRITERS OF OUR TIME."—THE ATLANTA JOURNAL-CONSTITUTION
Travis Shelton is seventeen the summer he wanders into the woods onto
private property outside his North Carolina hometown, discovers a
grove of marijuana large enough to make him some serious money, and
steps into the jaws of a bear trap. After hours of passing in and out
of consciousness, Travis is discovered by Carlton Toomey, the wise and
vicious farmer who set the trap to protect his plants, and Travis's
confrontation with the subtle evils within his rural world has begun.
Before long, Travis has moved out of his parents' home to live with
Leonard Shuler, a one-time schoolteacher who lost his job and custody
of his daughter years ago, when he was framed by a vindictive student.
Now Leonard lives with his dogs and his sometime girlfriend in a rundown trailer outside town, deals a few drugs, and studies journals
from the Civil War. Travis becomes his student, of sorts, and the fate
of these two outsiders becomes increasingly entwined as the
community's terrible past and corrupt present bear down on each of
them from every direction, leading to a violent reckoning—not only
with Toomey, but with the legacy of the Civil War massacre that, even
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after a century, continues to divide an Appalachian community. Vivid,
harrowing yet ultimately hopeful, The World Made Straight is Ron
Rash's subtlest exploration yet of the painful conflict between the
bonds of home and the desire for independence.

The Midnight Fair
'A heartwarming, charming and atmospheric story that made me long to
escape to Mure. Total joy' - Sophie Kinsella A deliciously warm and
funny slice of life from Jenny Colgan, Sunday Times top ten
bestselling author of Summer at the Little Beach Street Bakery and The
Little Shop of Happy-Ever-After. Flora is definitely, absolutely sure
that escaping from the quiet Scottish island where she grew up to the
noise and hustle of the big city was the right choice. What was there
for her on Mure? It's a place where everyone has known her all her
life, and no one will let her forget the past. In the city, she can be
anonymous, ambitious and indulge herself in her hopeless crush on her
gorgeous boss, Joel. When a new client demands Flora's presence back
on Mure, she's suddenly swept back into life with her brothers (all
strapping, loud and seemingly incapable of basic housework) and her
father. As Flora indulges her new-found love of cooking and breathes
life into the dusty little pink-fronted shop on the harbour, she's
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also going to have to come to terms with past mistakes - and work out
exactly where her future lies Let Jenny Colgan make your dreams come
true!

Twelve Days of Christmas: A bestselling Christmas read to
devour in one sitting!
As darkness falls on the fairgrounds, the animals venture out of the
woods for one magical, memorable night! An exhilarating wordless
picture book. Far from the city, but not quite the countryside, lies a
fairground. When night comes and the fair is empty, something
unexpected happens. Wild animals emerge from the forest, a brave
raccoon pulls a lever, and the roller coasters and rides explode back
into bright, neon life. It's time for the woodland creatures to head
to the fair! In a gorgeous wordless picture book, author Gideon Sterer
and illustrator Mariachiara Di Giorgio offer an exuberant take on what
animals are up to when humans are asleep. Suffused with color and
light, the panel illustrations celebrate the inherent humor and joy in
deer flying by on chair-swings, a bear winning a stuffed bear, three
weasels carrying a soft pretzel, and a badger driving a bumper car.
With thrills both spectacular and subtle, Midnight Fair will have
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readers punching their tickets again and again to revel in this
fantastic nocturnal world.

A Seaside Affair: A heartwarming, gripping read from the Top
Ten bestseller
Another heartfelt and delightful Christmas tale from the beloved New
York Times bestselling author of The Bookshop on the Corner and
Christmas on the Island. New York Times bestselling author Jenny
Colgan returns to the setting of Christmas on the Island and Endless
Beach for a heartwarming new novel celebrating the season, and
Scotland. On the tiny, beautiful, and remote island of Mure, halfway
between Scotland and Norway, a new hotel opening is a big event. New
mother Flora MacKenzie and her brother Fintan are working themselves
half to death to get it ready in time for Christmas. The new hotel’s
impressive kitchens throw together two unlikely new friends: Isla
Gregor is the hardworking young girl who has been a waitress in the
island's cafe, dreaming of a bigger, better life now that she’s at a
proper fancy hotel. Konstantin Pederson is working his way up in the
hotel's kitchens too…but he is also, secretly, the only son of the
Duke of Utsire. Konstantin has been sent to learn what it is to work
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hard for a living, before receiving his inheritance. Although he’s
initially resentful, the place grows on him; he has never met anyone
quite like Isla and her fellow Murians before. As the island’s
residents and special VIP guests gather for the hotel’s grand opening
gala, Christmas is in the air. But so are more than a few small-town
secrets…

Saving Grace
Laughs, love, office life. And a little touch of magic From the
bestselling author of LOOKING FOR ANDREW MCCARTHY and AMANDA'S
WEDDING.

Studies: Part 1
The New York Times bestselling, IACP award-winning cookbook (and a
Cooking Light Top 100 Cookbook of the Last 25 Years) from the
celebrated food blogger and founder of smittenkitchen.com. Deb
Perelman loves to cook. She isn’t a chef or a restaurant owner—she’s
never even waitressed. Cooking in her tiny Manhattan kitchen was, at
least at first, for special occasions—and, too often, an unnecessarily
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daunting venture. Deb found herself overwhelmed by the number of
recipes available to her. Have you ever searched for the perfect
birthday cake on Google? You’ll get more than three million results.
Where do you start? What if you pick a recipe that’s downright bad?
With the same warmth, candor, and can-do spirit her award-winning
blog, Smitten Kitchen, is known for, here Deb presents more than 100
recipes—almost entirely new, plus a few favorites from the site—that
guarantee delicious results every time. Gorgeously illustrated with
hundreds of her beautiful color photographs, The Smitten Kitchen
Cookbook is all about approachable, uncompromised home cooking. Here
you’ll find better uses for your favorite vegetables: asparagus
blanketing a pizza; ratatouille dressing up a sandwich; cauliflower
masquerading as pesto. These are recipes you’ll bookmark and use so
often they become your own, recipes you’ll slip to a friend who wants
to impress her new in-laws, and recipes with simple ingredients that
yield amazing results in a minimum amount of time. Deb tells you her
favorite summer cocktail; how to lose your fear of cooking for a
crowd; and the essential items you need for your own kitchen. From
salads and slaws that make perfect side dishes (or a full meal) to
savory tarts and galettes; from Mushroom Bourguignon to Chocolate
Hazelnut Crepe Cake, Deb knows just the thing for a Tuesday night, or
your most special occasion.
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The Cloud Atlas
Employing a chronological approach, this beautifully illustrated text
can serve as a brief one semester introduction to art history, or as a
core text in art appreciation.

Christmas at the Island Hotel
Nina Redmond is a librarian with a gift for finding the perfect book
for her readers. But can she write her own happy-ever-after? In this
valentine to readers, librarians, and book-lovers the world over, the
New York Times-bestselling author of Little Beach Street Bakery
returns with a funny, moving new novel for fans of Nina George’s The
Little Paris Bookshop. Nina is a literary matchmaker. Pairing a reader
with that perfect book is her passion… and also her job. Or at least
it was. Until yesterday, she was a librarian in the hectic city. But
now the job she loved is no more. Determined to make a new life for
herself, Nina moves to a sleepy village many miles away. There she
buys a van and transforms it into a bookmobile — a mobile bookshop
that she drives from neighborhood to neighborhood, changing one life
after another with the power of storytelling. From helping her grumpy
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landlord deliver a lamb, to sharing picnics with a charming train
conductor who serenades her with poetry, Nina discovers there’s plenty
of adventure, magic, and soul in a place that’s beginning to feel like
home… a place where she just might be able to write her own happy
ending.

Stories from the Little Beach Street Bakery
'MALORY TOWERS FOR GROWN-UPS' SOPHIE KINSELLA Jenny Colgan returns
with all her signature charm in this fourth installment of her Maggie
Adair series. The Little School by the Sea is a magical place of
friendship, striving, excitement and plenty of mischief. These are the
perfect novels for anyone who ever dreamed of gong to boarding school.
'A BRILLIANT BOARDING SCHOOL BOOK, STUFFED FULL OF UNFORGETTABLE
CHARACTERS AND THRILLING ADVENTURES' LISA JEWELL

West End Girls
What does a marriage really look like behind closed doors? What
secrets lie beneath the surface? How far will each spouse go to keep
love alive? Saving Grace is a riveting, true-to-life novel about one
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woman’s journey to save her family—and herself—from New York Times
bestselling author Jane Green Grace and Ted Chapman are widely
regarded as the perfect couple. Ted is a successful novelist and
Grace, his wife of twenty years, is beautiful, carefree, and a
wonderful homemaker. But what no one sees are Ted’s rages, his mood
swings, and the precarious house of cards that their lifestyle is
built upon. When Ted’s longtime assistant and mainstay leaves, his
world begins to crumble, and Grace, with dark secrets in her past, is
most vulnerable. She finds herself in need of help but with no one to
turn tountil Ted’s new assistant, Beth, comes to the rescue. Young and
competent, Beth possesses the calm efficiency to weather the storms
that threaten to engulf the Chapman household. Soon, though, it’s
clear to Grace that Beth might be too good to be true. This new
interloper might be the biggest threat of all—one that could cost
Grace her marriage, her reputation, her sanityand her own life. “Green
spins a dark romance, recalling All About Eve, where intimacy masks
betrayal.” —Kirkus Reviews

The Summer Seaside Kitchen
A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Know My Name is a gut-punch, and in the
end, somehow, also blessedly hopeful. --Washington Post Universally
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acclaimed, rapturously reviewed, and an instant New York Times
bestseller, Chanel Miller's breathtaking memoir gives readers the
privilege of knowing her not just as Emily Doe, but as Chanel Miller
the writer, the artist, the survivor, the fighter. (The Wrap). Her
story of trauma and transcendence illuminates a culture biased to
protect perpetrators, indicting a criminal justice system designed to
fail the most vulnerable, and, ultimately, shining with the courage
required to move through suffering and live a full and beautiful life.
Know My Name will forever transform the way we think about sexual
assault, challenging our beliefs about what is acceptable and speaking
truth to the tumultuous reality of healing. Entwining pain,
resilience, and humor, this memoir will stand as a modern classic.

Five Hundred Miles From You
Despite their hopes for smooth sailing, the ladies of Ten Beach Road
confront choppy seas in this novel in the bestselling series. Forced
to rent out or lose their beloved Bella Flora after the loss of their
renovation-turned-reality-TV show Do Over, Maddie, Nikki, Avery, Kyra,
and Bitsy move into cottages at the Sunshine Hotel and Beach Club
believing the worst is over. Only to discover just how uncertain their
futures really are. Maddie struggles with the challenges of dating a
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rock star whose career has come roaring back to life while Nikki faces
the daunting realities of mothering twins at forty-seven. Avery buries
herself in a tiny home build in an attempt to dodge commitment issues,
and Kyra battles to protect her son from the Hollywood world she once
dreamed of joining. And Bitsy is about to find out whether the rewards
of seeking revenge will outweigh the risks. Luckily, when the going
gets tough, the ladies of Ten Beach Road know that their
friendship--tried and tested--can chase away the darkest clouds and
let the sun shine in

Jenny Colgan Quick Read 2017
Little Beach Street Bakery Polly Waterford is recovering from a toxic
relationship. Unable to afford their flat, she has to move miles away
from everyone, to a sleepy little seaside resort in Cornwall, where
she lives alone above an abandoned shop. And so Polly takes out her
frustrations on her favourite hobby: making bread. With reserves of
determination and creativity Polly never knew she had, she bakes and
bakes and bakes . . . And people start to hear about it. Sometimes,
bread really is life . . . And Polly is about to reclaim hers. Summer
at Little Beach Street Bakery Summer has arrived in the Cornish town
of Mount Polbearne and Polly Waterford couldn't be happier. Because
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Polly is in love: she's in love with the beautiful seaside town she
calls home, she's in love with running the bakery on Beach Street, and
she's in love with her boyfriend, Huckle. And yet there's something
unsettling about the gentle summer breeze that's floating through
town. Polly sifts flour, kneads dough and bakes bread, but nothing can
calm the storm she knows is coming: is Polly about to lose everything
she loves?

Summer at Little Beach Street Bakery
It's the most wonderful time of the year… and the perfect moment to
escape to a charming English village! From the beloved author whose
novels are "sheer indulgence from start to finish" (SOPHIE KINSELLA)
comes a delightful holiday story — funny, heartfelt, romantic and
packed with recipes — perfect for the winter months. In the Cornish
coastal village of Mount Polbearne, the Christmas season has arrived.
It’s a joyous time for family, friends, and feasting, as decorations
sparkle along the town’s winding streets and shop windows glow with
festive displays. And in Polly’s Little Beach Street Bakery, the aroma
of gingerbread cookies and other treats tempts people in from the
cold. Though Polly is busy keeping up with the demands of the season,
she still makes time for her beekeeper boyfriend, Huckle. She’s
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especially happy to be celebrating the holiday this year with him, and
can’t wait to cuddle up in front of the fireplace with a cup of eggnog
on Christmas Eve. But holiday bliss soon gives way to panic when a
storm cuts the village off from the mainland. Now it will take all of
the villagers to work together in order to ensure everyone has a happy
holiday. Full of heart and humor, Jenny Colgan’s latest novel is an
instant Christmastime classic.
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